
MoU between , Pragjyotish College and B.Barooah College 

Activity: Faculty Exchange 

Date of the activity- 12/06/2023 

Report of the activity-12/06/2023 

A Faculty Exchange Program was organized by the Mathematics Department, Pragjyotish College and 

Mathematics Department, B.Barooah College collaboratively on 12/06/2023 under the MoU between 

both the Colleges. The Faculty Exchange Program was held at B.Barooah College. Dr Jibanjyoti 

Buragohain was the resource person of the program. Dr Buragohain took class on the topic “Graph 

Theory”. A total of 48 Number students from B.Barooah College participated in the program. 

Photographs of the event- 
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